
[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Peter Duggins 
Sent: 07 November 2017 18:04
To: Bob Neville
Subject: The Pheasant Pluckers Inn REF; 17/01981/f

Dear Mr Neville,
      We would like to object to any change of use to the above . In the last 40yrs that we have lived in Burdrop the pub previously named as The Bishop Blaize with a succession of different landlords was a well run popular & busy public house.. The current owners have attempted to gain change of use over a long period of time. We have witnessed more than one appeal that have decided against any change of use & I can see no reason for C.D.C. doing anything but dismiss this change of use out of hand .
Yours sincerely Peter & Aniela Duggins

2. Meadow Crest Cottage, Burdrop, OX155RQ

